Berry Elementary SDMC Meeting Minutes
12/14/2020
3:00 pm -3:20 pm
Minutes were taken by Eliza Saenz
1. Meeting began at 3:00 pm.

2. There was a shout out to Nurse Rainey recognizing her for ensuring all documentation and safety
protocols are being followed. She has had excellent communication with parents and staff regarding
students who have presumed and confirmed COVID. She has gone above and beyond.

3. The City of Houston visited, and we passed for following all CDC and district policies and guidelines for
COVID-19. The school was given positive feedback and informed that campus is doing an excellent job.

4. Upcoming district assessments that will be taking place were discussed as well as deadlines.
5. Student performance and campus performance on the previous Snapshot were discussed.

6. Changes to instructional groupings were discussed that will take place in the upcoming semester
regarding virtual and f2f delivery methods and potential teacher changes.

7. Safety and protocols were reviewed and reminders to continue regarding following CDC and district
COVID-19 Policies.

8. Principal and Parent Meeting will take place on December 15, 2020.
9. Academic Boot Camp will take place December 21 and December 22.
10. School resumes January 4, 2021 after winter break.

11. Meeting ended at 3:20 pm.



